
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Via Electronic Filing  
 
October 20, 2011 
 
Ms. Jaclyn Brilling, Secretary 
State of NY Public Service Commission 
14th Floor Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 

Re: Application of Roman LD, Inc. for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
 
Dear Ms. Brilling: 
 
Attached for filing with the New York Public Service Commission is an original Roman LD, Inc. 
New York tariff associated with the Application of Roman LD, Inc. for a Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessity to Provide Resold Local Exchange and Interexchange 
Telecommunications Services as a Common Carrier Within the State of New York. The Company’s 
tariff contains an effective date 30 days following the date of submission. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this filing via electronic confirmation. 
 
Questions regarding this filing may be directed to me at 503.997.2702 or via e-mail at 
braunlaw1@gmail.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
For MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
William E. Braun 
 
Regulatory Consultants to 
Roman LD, Inc. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
William E. Braun 
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